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STATE OF TEXAS

OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY OF STATE
AUSTIN, TEXAS 78711

Steven C. Oaks
SECRETARY OF STATE August 14 1978
r

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
American GI Forum of the U.S.
1315 Bright Street

Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

Again, let me thank you for having the
opportunity of sharing some of my thoughts at
the 30th Annual National Convention of the
GI Forum. It was a special privilege to meet
so many truly outstanding and dedicated people.
After hearing the speakers and their thoughts,
one cannot help but be concerned about our
problems, but, at the same time, encouraged
about our opportunities to solve those problems.
I stand ready to help in any way.

I am enclosing a copy of my remarks which
best express my feelings, and also a copy of
the request I have made of Attorney General
Hill concerning obtaining a full pardon for all
the rights of citizens who have been wrongfully
deprived of their rights.

If we can help in any way, please let
me know.

Si ly,
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Steven C. Oaks
Secretary of State
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